
YOU ARE INVITED TO A PUBLIC
INFORMATION MEETING
about Wheelabrator Hudson Falls LLC’s Title V permit renewal

April 16, 2025 at 6 p.m.
at Kingsbury Volunteer Hose Company
3715 Burgoyne Ave, Hudson Falls, NY

Wheelabrator Hudson Falls LLC has submitted an application to the New
York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) for a
Title V Air Operating Permit (TVOP) renewal. Title V permits are on a
five-year permit renewal schedule. The NYSDEC has set new limits on
NOx emissions that are lower than the current EPA limit. The new permit
limits will reduce the facility’s potential NOx emissions by 20%. The
purpose of this meeting is to inform the public about the permit renewal
and to involve the community during the Title V permit application
review process.

YOUR ATTENDANCE IS IMPORTANT
Get information about the proposed Title V permit renewal and
reduced emissions limits
Talk to representatives from Wheelabrator Hudson Falls LLC/WIN
Waste
Have your questions answered
Discuss your concerns about the proposed Title V permit renewal
and reduced emissions limits
Provide comments on the proposed Title V permit renewal and
reduced emissions limits
Learn about the opportunities for public comment on the permit
application

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Contact: Matthew Hebert at 207-615-4330
or mhebert@win-waste.com
Visit: www.winwastehudsonfalls.com for
project documents
RSVP: to comms@win-waste.com


